

OUDOUN COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFI

Due to me Fall 2018

P.O. Box 7200, Leesburg, Virginia 20177-7200 803 Sycolin Road SE, Leesburg, Virginia 20175 Telephone 703-777-0407

Dear Teachers and Students:

The Loudoun County Sheriff's Office Juvenile Resource Unit is hosting the Loudoun County Sheriff's D.A.R.E. calendar contest for the 2019 calendar year. Sheriff Chapman is continuing the annual calendar contest that has been so successful since the 1992-1993 school year.

The contest will be open to all 5th grade D.A.R.E. classes. Listed below are the rules.

All drawings must:

Have something to do with drug prevention.

➢ Be completed on paper 8 ½ x 11 inches (computer size paper). NO LARGER

> Be original, no tracings, photocopies, or cut -out pictures.

> Have your name, teacher's name and school name on the back of your poster.

> Be completed and turned in to the Juvenile Resource Unit by Thursday, September 20, 2018 to the following address: (Students turn in to teacher)

> Loudoun County Sheriff's Office **Juvenile Resource Unit** P.O. Box 7200, Leesburg, Virginia 20177-7200 803 Sycolin Road SE Leesburg, VA 20175

(County schools may use the "Pony" for delivery –MSC #35D)

POSTERS RECEIVED AFTER SEPTEMBER 21st WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED

➤ All winners receive 10 copies of the calendar.

> All winners have their pictures taken as a group with Sheriff Chapman, which is placed on the first page of the calendar.

Thank you for helping make the Loudoun County Sheriff's Office calendar contest a success.

> Respectfully, The Loudoun County Sheriff's Office Juvenile Resource Unit